
[Date]

Representative Kaylee Tuck

209 House Office Building

402 South Monroe Street

Tallahassee, FL  32399-1300

Dear Representative Tuck:

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to express my staunch support for Senate Bill 1714 
and to respectfully request that you also support its passing. This bill holds significant potential 
to positively impact our community here at Tanglewood, 3000 Tanglewood Parkway, Sebring, 
FL  33872.

Senate Bill 1714 addresses the Local Housing Assistance Plan, and amends Chapter 420, Part 
VII, of Florida Law, which is a crucial issue that has long needed legislative attention. The 
passing of this bill would will help many community members who have lost spouses and are 
living alone on social security. Being a mobile home community which has a fifty-five or older 
resident population, it is low-income housing compared to the surrounding communities. 

As a concerned citizen, I believe that Senate Bill 1714 will bring about much-needed financial 
wellness. Therefore, I urge you to consider the positive impact this legislation will have and to 
vote in its favor.

Thank you for your time and attention to this matter. I appreciate your dedication to serving the 
best interests of our community and the State of Florida.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Address]

[City, State, ZIP Code]

[Email Address]


